
 

 

 

SOSLive Student Press Conference  

with Secretary of State Ruth Johnson 

 

WHAT: Michigan Secretary of State Ruth Johnson is hosting a rare opportunity for high school 

students to participate in a fully-produced “press conference” during the upcoming 

SOSLive family expo. During the press conference, students can participate as 

reporters and ask the secretary questions. 

  

  WHO: High school students interested in pursuing media-related careers. Government 

students are also welcome.   

Note:  Students must pre-register by October 4 via email to doylem@michigan.gov. 
 

To ensure students from every school have an opportunity to ask questions, we ask that 

students provide all potential questions to the above email by October 4. 

 

WHEN: SOSLive family expo  

Saturday, October 7, 2017 

 

Student Check-in: 11:30 a.m. at the expo Welcome Booth 

     near the entrance to the building 

 

Press Conference: 11:45 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 

 

 

WHERE: Waterford Mott High School (south gym – SOSLive stage area) 

1151 Scott Lake Road, Waterford Township 

 
 

 

 

For more information on the SOSLive family expo,  

visit Michigan.gov/soslive or call (248) 634-3590. 

RUTH JOHNSON 

Michigan Secretary of State 

SOSLive Family Expo 

Saturday, October 7, 2017 
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